PlanningAlias

From: InfoAlias

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 8:38 AM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: FW: 2650 Copperfield Road
From: Kay

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 6:36 AM

To: InfoAlias <info@courtenay.ca>

Cc: Wells, Bob <mayor@courtenay.ca>
Subject: 2650 Copperfield Road

Hi there

A piece of raw land set between two salmon streams with large amounts of wetland should never be considered
for development.

I oppose this development. We have a green minded community here and council’s decisions should reflect
that.

Thank you,

Kate De Cotiis



